May 11, 1977

Mr. Paul Walters
813 Wateka Way
Richardson, Texas 75080

Dear Paul:

I am sorry I can't give you anything definite about the Deport field.
I have only a vague impression that it lies roughly along a north-south
axis with the smaller meteorites at the south end so I would guess that it
came from the south going north. I believe I got one fairly big iron from
somewhat east of north but it never has been cut so I am not absolutely
certain it is one of the Deports.

I think it would be a very good thing to alert the people involved
in the dam construction if you can. You will likely find such people not
too receptive because they are highly busy with their own enterprise. But
it sure would not hurt to try because any interest you can stir up might
pay off.

I wish I could go up there with you some weekend but the way my affairs
are at present I am pretty well swamped.

Yours sincerely,

Oscar E. Moanig
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